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BGACDC is partnering with local internet provider MEDDATVOIP LLC to bring a 
technology camp to 20 children between the ages of 10-17 at BGA's computer lab 
located at 306 Highway 49, Marvell, AR  72366.  The camp started on June 19 and will 
run for six weeks. 
  
The participants will be introduced to computer programming, computer usage and 
basic troubleshooting.  The youth will also discuss how technology affects their daily 
lives, the inner workings of the internet and the appropriate use of technology, 
especially social media. 
 
Technology is the future, said Beatrice Shelby, executive 
director of BGACDC.  "It is our responsibility to help expose 
our children to technology," she said.  "The jobs of the 
present and the future require a knowledge of 
technology."  This camp is a fun way for children to learn 
and be engaged. 


